
PUBLIC NOTICE

Be ALERT, Be VIGILANT, exercise EXTREME CAUTION!

Circulation of FAKE social media messages on Telegram and other social media groups or entities 
rdMumbai, 3  December 2022: Tata Mutual Fund would like to alert all its investors, distributors, brokers, 

Investment advisors, partners and public at large regarding the fraudulent Telegram and social media groups / 

entities that camouflage themselves as registered Mutual Funds or misuse the name of the mutual funds and 

falsely promise huge amount of returns against their investment. Recently, multiple social media groups/ 

entities over Telegram and other social media channels have misused the Tata Mutual Fund logo, brand name 

and identities to misguide and cheat investors.

Tata Mutual Fund does not have any official Telegram handle/entities/groups and nor does it promise or 

misguide investors in any form on any social platforms about alleged or abnormal earnings or returns while 

investing in mutual funds. 

In view of the proliferation of such activities on social media which are dubious in nature, we warn and 

strongly urge investors not to rely and act on any fraudulent social media account and to report those 

fraudulent groups on respective social media platforms and in case of any fraudulent channels on Telegram, 

investors are requested to report to abuse@telegram.org or write to us at service@tataamc.com

About Tata Asset Management Private Limited : Established in 1994, Tata Asset Management Private 

Limited (TAMPL) is a part of the Tata Group, one of India's largest and most respected industrial groups, 

renowned for its adherence to business ethics. Our stellar reputation and success as a business entity has 

been defined by the powerful commitment and adherence to our core values and principles. TAMPL, the 

Investment Manager for Tata Mutual Fund has a track record of more than 25 years in investment 

management.

MUTUAL FUND INVESTMENTS ARE SUBJECT TO MARKET RISKS, READ ALL SCHEME RELATED 

DOCUMENTS CAREFULLY 


